DEPARTMENT OF STATE
AGENCY FOR INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20523

ASSISTANT
ADMINISTRATOR

February 23, 1979

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

I am enclosing a copy of the text
of my remarks before the Conference
on The Mexican American Interest in
Inter-American Policy, at the Univ-
ersity of Texas at Austin, on

February 26, 1979.
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Abelardo L.

dez
Bureau for Latin erica

and the Caribbean



